To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter in reference to Darrel Schultz, whom I have had the pleasure to work with for more than four years.  As a technical writer, having a good editor is essential. In my case, it was critical. I came from a different department and needed to hone my skills immediately, according to specific company standards. Working with Darrel proved to be a huge benefit; he provided direction and consultation without the unnecessary, often demoralizing, criticism. He not only offered suggestions for clarification, he also explained why the construction I had used did not work. Instead of continuously making corrections, he helped me to understand my mistakes so that I would not repeat them. 

Additionally, Darrel is extremely approachable and easy to work with. He’s a word lover and enjoys the writing and editing process, and it shows in his exemplary work. I’ve always enjoyed having my work edited by Darrel because I was confident that it would only improve after his review. He certainly made me look good! 

In conclusion, I just want to add that Darrel works hard, works smart, and always has something interesting, if not important, to bring to any writing discussion. I have enjoyed working with him immensely.

Bonnie Reichers

Sr. Technical Writer

PeopleSoft, Inc. 

